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Holiday  
Assemblies and  

Sing-a-longs 
 

We will be having our  
assemblies and sing-a-longs 
on Tuesday December 16th 
at 1:30 p.m. and Wednesday 
 December 17th at 8:40 a.m. 

The three full-day 
 Kindergarten classrooms 
will be having their own  

holiday concert on Thursday 
December 18th at 1:45 p.m. 

in the gym. 
 

WE CONTINUE TO WORK 
ON THE PERFORMANCE 

SCHEDULE AND AS SOON 
AS IT IS FORMALIZED, I 
WILL SEND IT HOME TO 
THOSE CLASSES WHO 

ARE PERFORMING. 
 

You are welcome to join us 
for the presentations.   

A reminder that seating is 
limited—please make your 

way to the chairs at the back 
of the Franklin Road gym, as 

seating on the sides is for 
the teaching staff who are 
supervising the students. 

We have had a few donations 
of gently used coats, hats, 

mitts, and boots dropped off 
to the school from Mohawk 
College and from Mountain 

Kidz Klub.  If you are in need 
of some winter clothing for 
your child, please connect 
with the office and we can 

help you find some clothing.  
Thank you to these  
organizations for  

supporting our students. 

The Grade 8 student  
leadership group will once 
again be collecting canned 
goods and non-perishable 

items to donate 
to our local Neighbour to 

Neighbour organization before 
the beginning of the holiday 

season.  These donations are 
critical for many families 
throughout the City of  

Hamilton.  Each morning,  
students will have the  

opportunity to bring  their  
donations to the tree, and 

Grade 8 students will be there 
to collect them.  Thank you in 
advance for your generosity.  

We will start receiving  
donations on  

Monday December 8th and the 
food will be picked up  
on December 17th. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Some suggestions: 

Canned food 
Soup 

Cereal 
Granola bars 

Pasta and sauce 
Rice 

Powdered milk 
Juice/juice boxes 
Tea and Coffee 

Toiletries:  shampoo, soap, 
toothbrushes 

Diapers 
Thank you,  

 
Mrs. J. Robertson-Heath 

Principal: J. Robertson-Heath 
Superintendent: M. Prendergast 

 
Franklin Road  

Athletics 
 

Congratulations to  
our Girls and Boys 
Volleyball Teams! 

 
Good Luck to our 
Senior Girls who 

continue to play in 
the city Semi-

Finals! 

Cookies for Sale 

 

Every Monday in December 
cookies are for sale.  They are 

nut safe and individually  
packaged.  $1.00 for each and  
proceeds go to 

Grade 8  
Graduation. 


